
Submitter: D Torres 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1559 

I STRONGLY oppose SB 1559.  The replacement of "global warming" to "climate 

change" and declaring an emergency is showing the average Oregonian how 

deceptive this concept is as their so-called representatives pursue full-steam ahead 

stealing all Oregonian's precious tax dollars to pad the pockets of these "green 

investments and entities" the politicians for these bills are involved and invested in. 

 

The first change comes in the form of a declaration to reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions in Oregon consistent with practices to limit global warming to 1.5 degrees 

Celsius. We are 1.1 degrees Celsius above pre-industrial levels now. Capping 

average global temperature at 1.5 degrees C (equivalent to 2.7 degrees Fahrenheit) 

probably isn’t obtainable, and will never happen without complete socialism and 

hardships on everyone. 

 

It's time to put Oregonians. their livelihoods, agriculture, and sustaining livability in 

Oregon first.  These ridiculous pieces of legislation are not for the average working 

Oregonian and living sustainability in this state. 

 

PLEASE SAY NO!. 


